From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 August 2022 09:32

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 222138 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by 'Anne Copping'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the application

Comment:

| am strongly opposed to this planning application going ahead. We have already lost Grade 1 and
Grade 11 prime agricultural land without losing any more. This loss also impacts on the wildlife.
The traffic is bad enough now on Roman Road and will surely be increased as will the air pollution.
| also believe it will have a negative effect on the setting of Huntington Hamlet conservation area
and the listed buildings.

Please DO NOT pass this application.
Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Anne
Last name: Copping

Email: S

Postcode: HR4 7SW
Address: 29 Bovngdon Park, Roman Road, Hereford.

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application search/deta
iIs?id=222138

Form reference: 839818



